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TO:    Deans, Department Heads, Center Directors 
 
FROM: Charles O. Rutledge, Interim Vice Provost for Research 
 
Date:   May 2, 2005 
 
RE:    Establishment of Research Faculty Positions 
   
Cc:    Directors of Financial Affairs and Departmental Busines
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indicate approval by the appropriate department head, center director, or dean.  Requests should 
then be forwarded to Dr. Charles Rutledge, Interim Vice Provost for Research, for approval. 
 
Requests to appoint specific individuals to research faculty positions within a unit cannot be 
made until the overall approval to have such positions is in place.  Specific faculty hires should 
follow the normal search and screen processes in place for tenure/tenure track faculty hires.   
 
However, during this transitional period it is possible that research faculty hires will be desired 
from among current university staff.  Similarly, the creation of a specific research faculty 
position may be associated with specific extramural funding, and the participation of a specific 
individual.  In these cases, requests to appoint specific individuals to research faculty positions 
that are not the result of a competitive search should be made to Diana Prieto, Director of the 
Affirmative Action Office (AAO), prior to any commitments being made to a specified 
candidate.  AAO will provide a search waiver form for requesting the appointment of a specific 
individual.  The form will request a description of the responsibilities of the position, a 
description of the source(s) of funding used to support the position, and an explanation for why 
the individual should be appointed to the position without conducting a competitive search. 
 
Detailed implementation guidelines regarding the appointment process, employment policies, 
template offer letters and business/HR processes for research faculty positions are under 
development.  These guidelines will be communicated to you and your business offices as soon 
as they are complete. 
 
Questions may be directed to Dr. Peter Dunn, Associate Vice Provost for Research 
pedunn@purdue.edu or Liz Rulli, Director of Financial Affairs for the OVPR 
lrulli@purdue.edu. 
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